
Tuesday 11th February  

Year 5 Farm Trip  

Y6 Puberty sessions 

Safer Internet Themed Lunch Day  

Wednesday 12th February  

Y6 Puberty sessions 

Trust Sports Hall Athletics event—

small group of children representing 

school  

Y2 SAT’s parent and carer infor-

mation event 5pm  

Thursday 13th February  

Science Dome in school  

School Disco 

Friday 14th February  

Lottie Big Walk Non Uniform Day £1 

donation for Derian House 

Balance Bike Festival  - small group of 

children representing school  

Finish 315pm for half term  

Monday 24th February  

School returns 845am  

Tuesday 25th February  

Young Voices—COOP Live arena  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Year 1 children received a lovely message from Adlington library following their visit last week. 

Thank you so much for coming to visit us at Adlington Library yesterday, as part of National 
Storytelling Week.  We really enjoyed your visit and must compliment you on your amazing 
behaviour and enthusiasm – we do hope you enjoyed the stories and imagining you were 
peas and birds! 
 We will put some information together about joining the library for you and your grown-
ups to read.  In the meantime, you can find out more at lancashire.gov.uk/libraries 
 
Thank you for your kind donations on Friday to help raise money for Children’s Mental Health Week 

and supporting the charity Place to Be. We raised just over £100. The children enjoyed dressing to 

express themselves and we enjoyed hearing about the outfits they had chosen to wear and why.  

Children also enjoyed taking part in NSPCC Number Day and had fun taking part in maths activities 

during the day to celebrate this event.  

Those eligible for free school meals will receive their Edenred voucher for over half term this week. 

Don’t forget to keep an eye out for your code.   

Thank you for your continued support and please remember to get in touch if you need any support 

or guidance with anything.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Burger  

February 10th 2025 

Reception 94% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 92% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 94% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 96% 

ECO News  

Over 1 billion batteries are made for the UK each year. Around 600 

million batteries go to landfill and only 400 million are recycled. It 

can take 100 years for a battery to decompose. The chemicals in-

side them, when they reach landfill, are very harmful for our envi-

ronment, animals and waterways.  

In school we have started to recycle batteries. These batteries are 

taken to be made into recycled batteries, skyscrapers and grass 

fertilisers. So, if you have any used batteries, please could you 

bring them to school so we can fill a box and send them to be recycled.  

Your used batteries can be dropped off at the school office where our battery box is situated.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Sanderson and the Community Leaders   

lancashire.gov.uk/libraries


February 10th 2025 

On Friday 14th February, we 

are having a non uniform day 

to help Lottie, our Trust dog 

raise money for Derian House. 

On Friday, Lottie will be joining 

us in school for a walk around 

our beautiful grounds. Recep-

tion and Year 1  and Year 2 will be walking with her so 

don’t forget your wellies or shoes you don’t mind getting muddy depending 

on the weather.  

She will also be back after half term to continue her big walk with us so that 

our key stage children can enjoy a walk with her too.  

If you wish to donate further to this great cause, then please use the link be-

low: Jennifer Woodcock is fundraising for Derian House Children's Hospice  

Save the Date 

Our Trust Dance festival will be happening on Tuesday 24th June, please save 

the date. Children will begin learning dances and songs after half term and 

more information will follow in due course.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/lottie-the-dog?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL

